
 

 

 

CIF Southern Section Office to Re-Open on Tuesday, July 7 

The CIF Southern Section will be re-opening the Section Office on Tuesday, July 

7, with normal business hours of 7:30 am - 4:00 pm.  Phone service will resume, 

but no walk-ins will be permitted at this time and advance in-person appointments 

or virtual meetings only will be allowed. You can continue to reach out to office 

staff via email as well. 

If you or a member of your family/staff are not feeling well at the time of your 

scheduled in-person appointment, we ask that you either reschedule or participate 

in a virtual meeting instead. 

Any questions about this modified re-opening, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to our staff. 
  
  

Thom Simmons 
Assistant Commissioner 

CIF Southern Section 
10932 Pine St. 

Los Alamitos CA 90720 
(562) 493-9500 

       
 


